
SWE-MN 1st Happy Hour

Are you the type of person who gets stressed out after a long week of work?  Well, let
me invite you all (even if you aren’t that stressed out) to the first ever SWE-MN HAPPY
HOUR!  Come, relax, have a drink, and enjoy the company of your fellow SWE members.
Friends and significant others are welcome. Hope to see you there! (No RSVPs required)

When: Thursday, October 21
5:00 p.m.
Happy Hour Specials
4:00–6:00 p.m.

Location: Chiang Mai Thai
Calhoun Square
3001 Hennepin Ave S
Minneapolis, MN 55408

Fact:  The American Cancer Society estimates that breast cancer will strike nearly 200,000

times this year and claim more than 40,000 lives.  Breast cancer is the second leading cause

of cancer death in women.

If it hasn’t already, breast cancer will likely touch you or someone you know.  Making Strides
Against Breast Cancer (MSABC) is a non-competitive 5K walk designed to raise awareness,
foster camaraderie, and raise funds for breast cancer research, patient services, education,
and advocacy.  It is the largest breast cancer fundraising event in the nation.

SWE-MN would like to form a team this year to walk in the event.  The walk is being held on
Sunday, October 10th.  Registration is at 8:15 a.m. and the walk begins at 9:30 a.m.  It will be
held this year at Lake Nokomis, Minneapolis.  If you are interested in joining the team or just
making a donation to the team, please contact the team captain, Erin Penne, at
aeroeng99@isualum.com or 952-447-5506 (or forms will be available at the SWE-MN Open
House).

Since this is the first year the section is doing this, we would like to set a goal of 10 people
walking on the team and each team member raising $50.
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